GIRNHILL INFANT SCHOOL
Reading
Events
Autumn 2

Important Dates:

Stay and Read- on the following dates, parents/careers are invited into class at 8:45am- 9:15am LQB)
to share a story with their child.

Thursday 3rd November - Hedgehogs, Badgers 1 & Badgers 2
Friday 4th November - Rabbits, Otters & Foxes

Thursday 8th December - Hedgehogs, Badgers 1 & Badgers 2
Friday 9th December -Rabbits, Otters and Foxes

Featherstone Library Visits- on the following dates, parents/carers are invited to join their child on a visit to
Featherstone Library to sign up and enjoy a story time. We will set off walking from school at 1:00pm.

Monday 14th November - Foxes
Monday 21st November - Otters
Monday 28th November- Rabbits

Christmas Story with Mrs Littlewood- on the following dates, parents/careers are invited into to school
to join their child and enjoy a Christmas story read by Mrs Littlewood by the Christmas tree. There will
be hot chocolate served. YOU WOULDN'T WANT TO MISS IT!

Tuesday 6th December 11:15am and 2:45pm - Hedgehogs

Wednesday 7th December 2:45pm -Badgers 1 & Badgers 2

Thursday 8th December 2:45pm - Year 1 Chilren from Rabbits and Otters
Friday 9th December 2:45pm - Year 2 Children from Otters and Foxes

We would like to thank all parents and carers who attended the reading events this half-term and to those who
attended and purchased books at the boggledy book fair. As a result of your generosity, school gained almost 90
free books to enrich our school library and free readers library with!

A HUGE THANK YOU FROM THE GIRNHILL FAMILY!



